

36 The Green Norton Stockton-on-Tees TS20 1DX

01642 553370 office@redhouseschool.co.uk www.redhouseschool.co.uk

4 May 2018

Dear Parents

Year 4 & 5 Royal Wedding Celebrations - Friday 18 May

I am delighted to announce that pupils in Year 4 and 5 have cordially been invited to celebrate the wedding of Prince Harry and Miss Meghan Markle at the **Nursery & Infant School** on **Friday 18 May.** They will embark on a range of educational activities leading up to the event and also on the day.

The wedding service of Prince William and Catherine will be re-enacted and all of the children will 'attend' as guests. We would therefore like the children to come into school dressed as though they were attending the event in their smartest party outfits! The children will enter and leave the Prep & Senior School at the usual school times and staff members will accompany them to the N & I School and back. Most of Year 6 are at Carlton Camp; however, those remaining in school will also attend.

As part of their Art & Design activities, each boy will make a button hole and each girl will make a fascinator. They will join the 'wedding breakfast' in the courtyard instead of our usual school lunch.

We're really looking forward to celebrating this historic occasion in style and very much appreciate your support in allowing your child to dress in their best clothes, fit for a Royal Wedding!

Yours sincerely

Miss C Thompson Head of Prep

ihoupsau